
From: R W <richardlwhitela@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 1:09 PM 
To: Shelli Fortin <safortin@berlinnh.gov> 
Subject: Re: FW: City Council Vacancy 
 
Please accept this letter as indication of my interest in filling the vacant council position.  I foresee a lot 
of new changes for our city, and I want to be a part of it.  
 
Richard L White  
 


